
                                                                                                                                                                              
Wednesday, September 6th, 2017 

 
Today Northwestern University and Colorado College will be visiting. 
Tomorrow Emily Griffith Technical College, Grand Canyon University, 
Vanderbilt University and University of Kansas will be visiting.  On Friday, 
September 8th University of Missouri, Columbia will be visiting.  On Monday, 
September 11th Colorado Mountain College will be visiting.  On Tuesday, 
September 12th University of Oregon will be visiting.  All visits will be in the Post 
Grad Center.  Sign up on Naviance, print out your confirmation, and show it to 
your teacher as your pass. 
 
Mountain Vista now has a farm!  Our Freight Farm is a hydroponic farm in a 
shipping container that we will run as a for profit business here at Vista.  Come to a 
Freight Farm Club interest meeting tomorrow at 8:30AM in Lower 400’s stairwell.  
We will take a tour of the farm and share information on this exciting 
opportunity.  Please join us tomorrow.  We will have another interest meeting 
on September 28th when the Farm should be ready to plant! 
 
Join the BIONIC club this year!  There will be an informational meeting 
tomorrow at 8:45AM, during SOAR, U316.   Stop by to learn more about the club 
or grab an application outside of Ms. Paich’s door!  Current members, please 
attend this meeting as well! 
 
Do you get stressed?  Would you like to learn ways to identify your triggers?  
Would you like to learn exercises to help break through your own personal stress 
patterns?  Then join us in The Mindfulness Room during SOAR tomorrow, 
U508, and learn how to de-stress.  
 
Come join us for Spring Break 2018 as we travel to Paris, Florence, Rome and 
Venice!  There will be a parent informational meeting next Wednesday, September 
13th, at 6:00PM, L512.  If you have questions, please see Mrs. Price in L512. 
 
Interested in joining TSA?  The registration deadline has been extended.  Grab a 
form from U213 and return it by next Thursday, September 14th to be part of the 
next generation of Technology and Engineering students.  

ATTENTION SENIORS!  The deadline to submit your senior yearbook 
portrait, fee and optional quote is October 2nd.  All the details are on 
VistaNow.org under the Yearbook tab. 


